On August 15, 2006, the following information was requested by Board Member, Dr. Sandra Richmond, regarding IN2 Worker's Compensation/SR 126443

Question: If this cost over $300,000, how was this a portable vacuum? Is there any product liability?

Response:
This employee was injured while carrying a portable vacuum on his back. There was no indication during the original investigation in 1990 that the vacuum pack was defective in any way.  
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